


*1st Announcement and Invitation to Attend SOCACON 2026 at Jaipur*

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

*Greetings from NIMS Jaipur!*

On behalf of the organizing committee, *it is with great respect and humility* that we extend our

invitation to you for the *World Congress of Clinical Anatomists - SOCACON 2026* and the *14th

International Conference of the Society of Clinical Anatomists, India*. This gathering is envisioned as an

*invaluable opportunity to exchange knowledge with Internationally acclaimed Anatomists and Medical

educators* and promote collaboration in clinical anatomy and medical education.

We would be deeply honored to have you join us, not only for the wealth of insights you can offer but

also for the chance to experience the *warmth and hospitality of Rajasthan*, a region renowned for its

rich culture and heritage.

*The final dates* will be confirmed shortly, but *we are currently proposing the first week of April

2026* for the event.

Your participation would bring immense value to this congress, and we truly hope you will consider

attending what promises to be a world class academic event, an *inspiring, enriching, and memorable

experience*.


